Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Construction Industry Licensing Board has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Barry M. Conley on January 22, 2013. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: the Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 39, No. 19, of the January 29, 2013, Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner sought the Board’s interpretation of Section 489.105(3)(m), F.S. entitled “Plumbing contractor.” Petitioner asks whether a plumbing license is required for the removal and replacement of dishwasher appliances. The Construction Industry Licensing Board considered the Petition at its meeting held on February 15, 2013, in Altamonte Springs, Florida. The Board’s Order, filed on March 4, 2013, stated that a plumbing license is not required to replace dishwashers.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, at above address or (850)487-1395.

